
 
NOTIFICATION OF TEMPORARY BUSINESS CLOSURE DUE TO 
STAY-AT-HOME ORDER FOR ILLINOIS RESIDENTS 

 

On Friday, March 20, 2020, the Illinois government issued a statewide stay-at-home order for Illinois 
residents to limit the spread of coronavirus. Illinois residents are required to stay home except for 
essential travel. As a result, Illinois-based BAG MAKERS, Inc., will be closed from March 21, 2020, until at 
least April 7, 2020.  

During this time, we will have a small number of staff processing orders from home but we will be 
unable to produce or print orders until our company reopens. Our team is contacting customers who 
may have had orders in process or in production that will be affected by our business closure.  

Additional business status updates will be shared on our company website at www.bagmakersinc.com.  

http://www.bagmakersinc.com/

